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Dear Colleague, 
 
On behalf of the Office of Indigenous Engagement, I would like to welcome you to the University of Calgary!  
 
I would also like to extend an invitation for you to attend the ii’ taa’poh’to’p Circle of Indigenous Scholars 
gatherings. The gatherings are held every two months and provide an opportunity for Indigenous Scholars to 
network, share information and provide support. Calendar invitations will be forwarded to you. Please accept 
or decline based on your availability.   
 
You can learn more about ii’ taa’poh’to’p, the Indigenous Strategy, and the Office of Indigenous Engagement 
Team at https://ucalgary.ca/indigenous.  
 
I look forward to meeting you. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to myself, or a member of our 
team. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Shawna Cunningham, B.A., M.A., EdD. 
Acting Vice Provost, Indigenous Engagement 

https://www.ucalgary.ca/live-uc-ucalgary-site/sites/default/files/teams/136/17-UNV-106752-Indigenous%20Strategy%20progress%20event%20booklet-publication-digital.pdf
https://ucalgary.ca/indigenous

